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Kingstown, ST. VINCENT: Caribbean Airlines (CAL) officially launched its non-stop service 
between the John F Kennedy International Airport (JFK) in New York and the Argyle 
International Airport (AIA) today at the Beachcombers Hotel in Villa. 
 

 
 
Sales Executive for the Eastern Caribbean Veena Rattan-King says St Vincent and the 
Grenadines (SVG) is an important partner for CAL. She said: “At Caribbean Airlines we are in 
the business of connecting people and this service between John F Kennedy International 
Airport in New York and Argyle International Airport (AIA) will provide more travel options 
between the Eastern Caribbean and North America.” 
 
The service, which begins on Wednesday, March 14, National Heroes’ Day, will feature 
weekly non-stop flights every Wednesday. 
 
Chief Executive Officer of the SVG Tourism Authority Glen Beache added: “Hopefully, within 
the next two weeks, CAL will also make available flights between July and the end of August 
2018, which will take place on Saturdays, providing two options weekly. 
 
Minister of Tourism Cecil McKie said: “Government fully endorses CAL’s operations. Birds of 
a feather fly together. I don’t think that we could have come up with a better tagline to 
capture this very special partnership.”  
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